May 21, 1986

SPECIAL MEETING - SEWAGE LINE AGREEMENT

A legally advertised Special Meeting of the Shenango
Township Board of Supervisors was held Wednesday, May 21, 1986
at 3:30 p.m. with Supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta
and Earl Cunningham present.

doseph Shinsky opened the meeting by stating the
purpose of the meeting was to pass a resolution to enter into
a Sewage Line Transportation Agreement with the South New
Castle Borough, and the New Castle Sanitation Authority. **

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by A. Piccuta to
adopt the resolution.

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by J. Shinsky to
adjourn.
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Teresa K. Peace
Secretary/Treasurer

**  Also included in the agreement is the Shenango Township
Municipal Authority and the City of New Castle.




